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                   3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I wanted to write to you personally and thank you all for your engagement last week at 

the various parent events. Over the course of the week, I have spoken to approximately 

150 parents and had some very interesting discussions about things that are working 

well and areas in which we could improve. 

 

The key successes reported by parents have been Instagram, if you don’t follow us 

please start @leopold20212, regular text messages to remind parents about key events, 

curriculum improvements including STEM based learning and trips. Parents were also 

pleased with the improved attainment and increased counselling. Some useful ideas 

have been pointed out that we will be working on this half term. 

 

Calendar  

 We will be providing all parents with a calendar on the website starting in November. 

This is intended to help parents to have advanced warning of key events. The process 

will be a text message followed by a calendar update. 

 

Homework books  

We will be re-introducing CGP homework books as an additional piece of homework 

following parents’ requests. 

 

Communication 

We are moving it to teachers emails rather than the admin email as lots of parents have 

raised concerns about the slow response times using the admin emails. 

 

I would like to thank you once again for engaging with me so well, and I look forward to 

meeting with you all again next term. As you know I am on the gate every morning and 

afternoon with my senior leaders so please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us 

about any concerns you may have. 

 

Miss Mollett 

Executive Headteacher 

on Behalf of Leopold Primary School 
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